
 
 

 
 

 

  
  O 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Oak Meadow Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 10th May 2024 - Issue 29 

Stars of the Week 

Due to SATs week and 

our enrichment week 

‘This is me!’ there will be 

no further celebration 

assemblies this half-

term. 

The next scheduled 

celebration assembly 

will be held on Monday 

10th June following the 

half-term holiday. 
 

 

Upcoming dates for the diary 

13th – 16th May – Key Stage 2 SATs Week 

15th May – Wraites Class Group Photographs 

17th May – “Welcome to Oak Meadow” for 

children of the new Reception 24 classes – 

10.30am and 1.45pm 

20th – 24th May – IMPACT and Enrichment Week: 

This is Me!, a letter will be sent by Mr. Lane 

detailing arrangements for this week 

21st & 22nd May – Reception Engagedu Computing 

Days 

24th May – children break up at 3.15pm for half 

term. 

3rd June – INSET Day, School Closed 

4th June – Children return to school 

4th June – ConnectEd Olympic Torch at Oak 

Meadow 

 

 

 

 

Communication 

Our doors are always open 

whenever you need us and 

the main office number is 

01902 558517.   

The school email address is 

oakmeadowprimaryschool@ 

wolverhampton.gov.uk  

Also remember to check the 

school website and follow us 

on Twitter @oakmeadow12 

 
Safeguarding Information 

If you have any concerns 
about a child, please contact 

one of our designated 
safeguarding leaders (DSL): 

 

Mr. Lane (Head of School); 

Mrs.Thornton (Home/ School 

Liaison Officer); 

Miss. Tomlinson (SENDCo); 

Miss. Billingsley (Assistant 

Headteacher). 

 

A Message from Mr. Lane... 

As the sunshine beams down on our wonderful school, I am proud of every child for their continued effort to 

be the best they can be. Year 2 have demonstrated their desire for a new challenge this week, representing 

our school superbly well throughout their Kingswood residential stay. As the children disembarked the coach 

and made their way back to school on Thursday afternoon, they all appeared to have grown a little taller! 

Within education, personal development of children is often discussed and I know that at Oak Meadow we 

provide outstanding opportunities thanks to you as parents alongside our dedicated staff. I hope you have 

all received my letter regarding arrangements for ‘This is me!’ the week after next. I am confident the children 

will love what has been planned for them and revel in the experiences ahead. As for next week, I wish all of 

our Year 6 children the best for their SATs week. The children have worked extremely hard in recent weeks 

in readiness for the assessments and I know they will show off just how fabulous they are from Monday. As 

I have told them repeatedly, Year 6 – you will smash it! Take care everyone and enjoy a lovely weekend. 
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 Reception and Key Stage 1  

RB 93.3% Attendance HERO bear winners are class 1HB – well done! 

 

RT 96.8% 

1CB 93.3% 

1HB 100% 

2BT 99.1% 

2H 94.8% 

 Key Stage 2  

3C 96% Attendance HERO bear winners are class 6H– well done! 

 

3J 92% 

4F  93.3% 

4T 92.7% 

5BC 96.7% 

5H  91.7% 

6H 97.6% 

6W 96%  

Attendance and Punctuality 

Thank you for making sure your child is in school 

every day and on time. Remember that our 

minimum attendance target for all children is 96%. 

 

 

Our combined whole 

school attendance 

for this week was 

95.2% 

 

Make sure your child is an Oak Meadow 

attendance HERO (Here, Every day, 

Ready and On Time) by arriving between 

8:35 and 8:45am each morning.  Every 

minute counts over the school year: 

5 minutes late each day = 3 days lost! 

10 minutes late each day = 6.5 days 

lost! 

15 minutes late each day = 10 days lost! 

20 minutes late each day = 13 days lost! 

30 minutes late each day = 19 days lost! 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance for this week 

 



 
 

 
 

 


